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ACC Wins International Safety Awards for its Prestigious Fountain Views and 

Sky Views Projects 

  

Construction firm awarded honour from esteemed British Safety Council  
 

Dubai, UAE; May 2016: Arabian Construction Company (ACC) has won two highly regarded International 

Safety Awards for its construction of the prestigious Fountain Views and Sky Views projects, both 

located in Downtown Dubai. The UAE-based construction firm collected the Merit Awards from the 

esteemed British Safety Council in recognition of its commitment to keeping its workers and workplaces 

healthy and safe during the 2015 calendar year.   

 

"We are delighted to have been awarded this accolade in recognition of our continued commitment to 

health, safety and environment management. At Sky Views and Fountain Views, we face particular 

challenges due to its location in the busy Downtown Dubai area, Burj Khalifa Metro Station, The Dubai 

Mall in addition to other construction sites and structures which are already occupied” said Mohammad 

Bidad, Group HSE Manager, ACC.  

 

“We take stringent measures to minimise and prevent the occurrence of accidents, not only for our 

workforce, but also to protect the welfare of the general public. Our Health and Safety team work 

diligently to ensure that we safely deliver projects, evidenced by our successful accumulation of ten 

million LTI (lost time due to injury) free hours at both projects, a figure we attained in February. We are 

thrilled that our overall safety record has been formally recognised with such an important industry 

award," he added. 

 

This will be the fourth consecutive year that ACC has received an International Safety Award and the 

second time that it has been awarded to its Fountain Views project.  

 

Now in their 58th year, the International Safety Awards recognise and celebrate organisations from 

around the world that have demonstrated, to the satisfaction of the scheme’s independent judges, their 

commitment to preventing workplace injuries and work-related ill health during the previous calendar 

year.  

 

“On behalf of the Trustees and staff of the British Safety Council, we warmly congratulate the Arabian 

Construction Company and its employees on gaining two International Safety Awards with merit for 
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2016. All of those working for ACC at the Fountain Views and Sky Views project have made these awards 

possible, which recognises their commitment to preventing injury and ill health in the workplace,” said 

Mike Robinson, Chief Executive of the British Safety Council. 

 

“The British Safety Council’s vision is that no one should be injured or made ill by work, anywhere in the 

world. Across all winning organisations are examples of dedication and hard work to ensure that the risk of 

injury and ill health is prevented. We commend the winning organisations and urge them to continue 

working with us to ensure that our vision becomes a reality.” he added. 
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